
 

 

Releasing/Sharing Information 
 
The personnel and administration at St. Andrew’s occasionally share 
information (photographs, phone numbers, addresses or emails) in 
electronic or distributed newsletters, letters, reports or directories. 
 
Please let us know how you feel about sharing your information. 
 

Photographs of me and my immediate family can be 
published or used in St. Andrew’s newsletters, 
directories, slide shows or website. 
 

Yes  No 

My address and/or phone number can be printed and 
distributed in a St. Andrew’s phone directory. 
 

Yes  No 

My address and/or phone number can be given to St. 
Andrew’s members or adherents if requested. 
 

Yes  No 

My address can be included in a list for mailed letters 
or general information about St. Andrew’s events. 
 

Yes  No 

My email address can be printed and distributed in a 
St. Andrew’s directory, committee/team list, or reports. 
 

Yes  No 

My email address can be given to St. Andrew’s 
members or adherents if requested. 
 

Yes  No 

 
I understand that my permission to use/not use this information will 
remain effective from the date of my signature below and that this 
information will be handled confidentially. 
I understand that I can change this at any time, by completing and 
signing another form. 
 

_________________________________________________ _________________ 

Signature        Date 
______________________________________ 

Printed Name 
 
Anything else you would like us to know about your information? 
               08/16 


